
 
             Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 

                                 Spring Craft Session 

 
 

Thursday 5th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We would like to invite you to come and join us on Tuesday 17th March for some Spring crafts. The 
sessions will start at 10:15am for the morning parents, and 2:00pm for the afternoon parents. This is a 
fantastic opportunity for you to work alongside your child in their classroom environment. We will finish 
the session with a story time for you all to enjoy with your child. 
 
If you are able to join us, please come via the Nursery entrance. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss L Kemp   
Nursery Teacher 
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